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Raven Rudduck <cabinfever1151@gmail.com> Wed, Dec 20, 2017 at 7:10 PM
To: amy.eschberger@state.co.us

Attn: Amy Eschberger, CDMRS

re: HRR Quarry objection

This letter is to inform you that I strongly object to the permit to establish the HRR
Quarry that is filed under the number M2017-049. My objections are as follows:

     a.   As a water treatment operator, I have concerns for the harm that will be done
to the drinking water in our area.
          The dust from the truck traffic will affect surface water and ground water
sources and continuous use of  
           explosives will cause sub surface problems in the water table.
     b.  There are already many problems for the wildlife due to so many people building
in the area. Blasting  and truck           traffic would add to an already serious issue.
     c.  Property owners will have to put up with the constant trucks disrupting their lives
and the closure of their road.

Signed,
Mrs. Raven Betina Rudduck
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